
 

 

 

NP/LL 06.07.2020 

Year 5 - Osmington Bay PGL Trip 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, guidelines were published yesterday by the government about our return 
to school in September. These guidelines state, ‘We continue to advise against domestic (UK) 
overnight educational visits’. 
 
This means that unfortunately our already once postponed trip to Osmington Bay centre cannot 
take place in September. 
 
We have spoken to PGL today and have been able to secure a new date for this trip, at a time 
when hopefully the trip will be able to take place. The new date for this trip is - 
 

Monday 17th May – Friday 21st May 2021 
 
This is the week immediately after Year 6 SATs week, which I hope you will agree, will be a 
perfect week to go. We thought it best to avoid the autumn term due to uncertainty and the 
spring term due to weather! 
 
There will be an additional £24 to pay, due to PGL price increases. 
 
We really hope that your child will still be able to attend this trip. Please could you sign and 
return the form below to confirm that you would like your child to attend. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs N Pollitt 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Year 5 - Osmington Bay PGL Trip 
 
 
Name of child: ………………………………………………..……… Date ………………………. 
 
I would like my child to attend the residential trip at Osmington Bay from Monday 17th May – 
Friday 21st May 2021 and that I will pay the additional £24 by 30th September 2020. 
 

Please make payment online.  We are unable to accept cash in the school office. 
 
Signed: …………………………………..……….……. Name: …………..…………………….. 
 
 
 
 


